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Executive Summary 
The Utility Billing Team have been meeting regularly to discuss ways to improve the efficiency 

and effectiveness of this important financial process.  The Team would like to provide an update 

related to the various payment methods the city accepts for utility bills.   

 

Attached is a summary of the payment methods for September.  It shows, among other things, that 

approximately a third of payers used direct debit, which is the most efficient payment method for 

city staff to process.  The number of direct debit users has grown by 25% over the past year, due 

in part to the promotion of the method by city staff.  One way to possibly increase the number of 

direct debit users further is to promote this payment method via a letter to non-users.  The second 

attachment is a letter drafted for this purpose. 

 

Staff welcomes a discussion of this and other related topics. 






